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April 1, 1993

Mr. Philip C. Saletta
City of Colorado Springs Water Department
30 South Nevada, Suite 603
Colorado Springs, CO 80903

RE: Hanna Ranch Pit No. 2, Permit No. M-92-074, El Paso County

Dear Mr. Saletta:

On March 9, 1993 your permit was approved with conditions.

The condition was that mining was not allowed in the undisturbed
acreage of. the permit area until a cultural resource survey is
completed. Per the enclosed correspondence from the
Colorado ‘Historical Society, the Society has changed its original
decision so that you are now not required to conduct a cultural
resource survey so I have removed the condition from your permit.

If you have any questions give me a call.

Sincerely,

James Dillie
Reclamation Specialist

Enclosure
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The Colorado History Museum 1300 Broadway Denver. Colorado 802b32i37

March 9, 1993

James C. Stevens
Senior Reclamation Specialist
Division of Minerals & Geology
1313 Sherman Street, Rm. 215
Denver, Coloraod 80203

Re: City of Colorado Springs, Hanna Ranch Pit No. 2, File No. M-92-074

1ear Mr. Stevens:

This office has reviewed the information provided by Vic Ekiund on March 9,

1993 concerning the above proposed project. -

A search of our files has revealea that there are no known cultural

resource. sites located within the area of this pit expansion Due to

previous disturbance from the existing mine and the construction of the

terreattqrit•.plant,wefind that there will be no effect to cultural

esources by contiued se- of this.pi.t

If previously unidentified archaeological resources are discovered in the

course of the project, wo mutbe interrupted.unti]..the,.resources have

been evaluated in terms the State Register eligibility criteria in

consultation with this offtce
—I

If we may be of further assistance, please contat Ji Green at 866-4674.

Sincer1y,

James E. Hartmarin
State Historic PreservátionQfficer
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